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The Honorable Bill Walker
Governor of Alaska
P.O. Box I10001
Juneau, AK 99811-0001

December 10,2014

Re: Support for Paula Ross for the Board of Dental Examiners

Dear Governor Walker,

The Alaska State Dental Hygienists' Association (ASDHA) would like to recommend Paula Ross, RDH, BA,
for a position on the Alaska State Board of Dental Examiners. Paula has been practicing clinical hygiene in
Alaska since 1984. She began her dental career as an assistant in 1976, pursing expanded functions and
ultimately graduating from Idaho State University with a Bachelors of Arts in Dental Hygiene in 1982.

Paula clearly sees value in her professional association and has been an active and supportive member of the
Alaska State Hygienists' Association. She served on the continuing education committee from 2010-2013.
Paula currently serves on the Vy'estern Regional Examining Board as a local anesthetic examiner, since 2002,
and committee member, since 2011. This committee develops and reviews the content of the WREB LA exam
yearly.

The Alaska State Dental Hygienists' Association believes that Paula Ross is a dedicated and involved dental
hygienist who will approach issues affecting the dental profession with an open and thoughtful mind,
committing the time necessary to fully research issues, weigh the facts and opinions on all sides and be
objective in her decisions. We believe that Paula's experience and professional commitment will make her an
asset to the Board of Dental Examiners.

Thank you for this consideration,

Sandy Pelto BSDH
ASDHA President



Dear Governor Walker,                                                                                  December 20, 2014 

 

I am writing a recommendation for the appointment of Paula Ross to the Alaska State Board of 

Dentistry.  I have known Paula Ross for 33 years in both a professional and personal capacity.  Paula is 

a team player, a good listener and can communicate with a wide variety of people.  She is an 

exceptional dental hygiene practitioner and has been my hygienist since college. 

 

Paula has been a licensed and practicing hygienist in Alaska since 1984.  She understands the Last 

Frontier and the challenges for dental care in all of Alaska.  Paula has been an examiner on the Western 

Regional Examining Board (WREB) for dental hygiene since 2002 and on the local anesthesia 

committee for the past three years. 

 

It is my understanding the Alaska State Board of Dentistry has two primary responsibilities. 

 

The board adopts regulations to carry out laws governing the practice of dentistry and dental hygiene in 

Alaska.  As a WREB examiner Paula has been given a broader view of the dental challenges and 

successes in the lower 48 western states.  I believe this experience would be valuable in the 

development and ultimate passage of regulations governing the practice of dentistry and dental hygiene  

in Alaska. 

 

The board makes final licensing decisions and takes disciplinary actions against people who violate 

licensing laws.  Paula has been in private practice for all of her dental hygiene career.  She understands 

quality patient care and the challenges surrounding a successful dental practice.  Paula would be able to 

look at dental complaints with a critical eye and not rush to judgment. 

 

I practiced hygiene in Alaska for 23 years and have held my Alaska license since 1983.  I believe Paula 

Ross would be an exceptional public servant for the State of Alaska and would do a great job as a 

hygienist on the State Board of Dentistry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jacqueline M. Leibach, RDH 




